
 

 

2024-2025 OC SECTION ELECTION  

 

PRESIDENT-ELECT 
 
 
Jared Lindo 
 
My name is Jared Lindo and I am seeking your support to 
represent you and the OC section as President Elect for the 2024-
2025 term.  
 
I am a Project Manager with District 12. This is my sixth year with 
the Caltrans family, and I have been a proud PECG member ever 
since day 1. I have 20 years of Civil engineering and survey 
experience combined. Over the last two decade I’ve been a leader 
and supporter in many different engineering organizations such 
as ASCE, WTS, and others, and in doing so I have been afforded the opportunity to promote the 
engineering profession, higher education, and community outreach.  I have been a PECG Delegate 
for five years and in that time, I have helped lead a committee dedicated to promoting STEM 
education, volunteered for the Orange County Science and Engineering Fair, established events 
for PECG members and held outreach and educational community events promoting PECG. I hope 
that you will allow me to continue to represent you and your voice as President-Elect.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
  


